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Upcoming Events  

 
November 4 - Basketball Jones 
November 7 - Officer Phil Program 
November 11 - Veterans Breakfast 
November 11 - Picture Retake Day 
November 12 - Explorer’s Club 
November 12 - PTO Meeting @ 3:30 pm 
November 28-29 - Thanksgiving Break 

 
 
 Picture Retake Day:  ​November 11th is Picture Retake Day.  You should have your student’s 
picture order forms already.  Please fill them out with proper amount for the package you prefer, 
and send them back to school by Friday November 8th. 

 
 
Veterans Breakfast: On ​November 11, we will be honoring our community 
Veterans and currently enlisted military. There will be donuts and coffee 
provided during our breakfast here at the school.  Please plan to attend so we 
can Thank You for your service to our country.  If you haven’t filled out the sheet 
that came home, please call Becky at 330-852-2022 to let us know you are 
coming.  We would also like to post photos of veterans/currently enlisted.  So 
please send in any photos you may have and we will return them to you.  Thank 
You! 

 
 
 
Dundee Fire Department Sausage/Pancake:  ​Saturday, November 9th, the Dundee Fire 
Department is having a Whole Hog Sausage/Pancake Breakfast.  They will be serving breakfast 
from 7-10 AM.  Dine in and carry-out are available. 

 
  
 
Explorer’s Club:​  Parents please note that ​Tuesday November 12​ is the next Explorer’s Club.  Please make 
arrangements to have your child picked up at the church at 5:00.  One of the busses will take your child from the 
school to the church if you turned in a signed permission slip.  Thank You! 
 
Thank You:  ​A ​HUGE​ ​THANK YOU​ to the moms who helped last week for the Vision Screening and Pepperoni 
Roller Fundraiser!  
 
Brittany Hershberger 
Amber Mellinger 
Melissa Mullet 
Linda Nisley 
Stacy Soehnlen 
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Dundee 3rd Grade Class: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
Menu Change:  ​We are changing the lunch menu from roast beef w/ dinner roll to mini pancakes, sausage and 
hash browns on November 14th. 

 
Garaway T-Shirt Fundraiser “Pencils of Promise”:  ​This year at Garaway, we want to make a real and lasting 
difference in the lives of children around the world through Pencils of Promise (PoP).  
 
You may donate without purchasing a t-shirt @ https://fundraise.pencilsofpromise.org/team/253585 
 
100% of online donations go toward PoP’s educational programs.  
100% of T-shirt sale profit will go to Pencils of Promise. T-shirts are $10.00/ea 
 
Flyers went home this week but if you would like another please let the office know. 
 


